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Whensoever I take my journey into Spain, I will come to you: for I trust to see you in my 
journey, and to be brought on my way thitherward by you, if first I be somewhat filled with your 

company. – Romans 15:24 
 

 
Now that summer has almost begun, we are extremely busy preparing for the next 

few months. Much is happening here in Palma de Mallorca, and we are also in the midst of 
our final stages of furlough preparation. 

 
The Lord has been so good in allowing us to have almost a completely full schedule 

for the months of July and August while we are in the US for furlough. We are looking 
forward to seeing some of our supporting churches as well as being with several new 
churches. We will be mostly in the western United States and will, unfortunately, not be able 
to be with all our supporting churches during this short furlough. We do look forward to the 
day that the Lord allows us to be with each and every one of you again! 

 
The new building is almost ready for occupancy, and we are planning on having our 

3rd anniversary and inauguration service in our new location on June 12th, 2022! Please be in 
prayer with us that everything will be completed smoothly in the next two weeks and that 
we’ll be able to have many people that we have invited! I will be sure to send a video of the 
progress for everyone to see. 

 
We have exciting news about the second work in Manacor. We have started the 

process of securing a building in that city. We have found a locale that we are very happy 
with. It needs a bit of work, but the price and the location are wonderful! Markie is discussing 
the terms with the owner, and we pray that we will be able to start the second work on the 
island there in the coming months. 
 

We had the opportunity to travel to the peninsula of Spain. We were able to see many 
friends we haven’t seen since our survey trips and report to a supporting church in Rota. We 
also had the opportunity to visit with the Loveday family and their church in Madrid. They 
mean so much to us as they played a huge role in helping us receive our legal residency in 
Spain. 

 
Jessica was able to make a short trip to the US this month to see her younger brother 

and sister graduate high school, and we are very grateful to her mother for allowing that to be 
possible. That meant that the kids and I had a very busy week without her, and we give thanks 
to the Lord that she made it back to us safely! 
 

Although we do not want to leave this wonderful place to which God has called us, 
we are looking forward to our furlough. We are grateful for all the Lord has accomplished 
here in the past two and a half years. We are eagerly anticipating all He will do upon our 
return to Spain in September! 

 
I do apologize for the lateness of this update as things have been a bit crazy.  
We are praying that you all have a wonderful day and we  
thank you so much for your constant prayers and support! 

 
 

In His Service, 
Jason, Jessica, Colton, Megan, and Madison Stanley 


